
What’s changed?

The National Curriculum has been strengthened to include new digital 
technologies learning, with two new technological areas for both English and 
Māori medium within the revised Technology Learning Area and Hangarau 
Wāhanga Ako of The New Zealand Curriculum and Te Marautanga o Aotearoa.

The goal?

The Digital Technologies & Hangarau Matihiko curriculum content is about learning 
how digital technologies work, and building capabilities to become creators in the digital 
world. Schools and kura will be teaching the new curriculum content in 2020.

Want to know more?

 Technology.tki.org.nz   HangarauMatihiko.tki.org.nz   Education.govt.nz/digitech

 digi.tech@education.govt.nz   /EducationGovtNZ   /EducationGovtNZ   #futurethinking_today

Digital Technologies & Hangarau Matihiko

Supporting young people 
	 to navigate the future


